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MEDICAL LOCATIONS: 
Hartsville l Society Hill l Bennettsville l Bishopville l Cheraw l Chesterfield l Dillon l Lake View l Latta l McColl

PHARMACY LOCATIONS:
Hartsville l Society Hill l Bennettsville l Bishopville l Cheraw l Latta l McColl

To make an appointment, please call 866.498.0399.
www.caresouth-carolina.com

CareSouth Carolina offering 
Monoclonal Antibody IV Therapy 
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CareSouth Carolina is now offering Monoclonal Antibody IV Therapy for 
qualifying patients at our CSC Hartsville office, located at 1268 S. Fourth 
Street. 

Patients who started showing symptoms from COVID-19 within the last 10 
days who are 12 years or older, 88 pounds or more, with mild to moderate 
symptoms may qualify. 

The goal of this therapy is to decrease hospitalizations from COVID-19 while 
preventing emergency room visits within 28 days of COVID-19 symptoms, 
to prevent the patient from progressing to severe disease and to prevent 
potential long-term damage from COVID-19. 

Those who are not a patient of CareSouth Carolina just need a referral from 
their doctor’s office. 

For more information and to see if you qualify, please contact our Hartsville 
IV Therapy Department at 843-758-0044.

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
AT CARESOUTH

 CAROLINA

CareSouth Carolina is announcing the closing of the CareSouth Carolina Hunt’s Family 
Practice location at 106 Hospital Square in Bishopville. After 59 years of service in Lee 
County, Dr. Leon Hunt will be retiring.

Patients who have been going to Hunt’s Family Practice can find a provider at CareSouth 
Carolina’s Bishopville office (545 Sumter Hwy), which has five providers who offer family 
medicine and behavioral health services.

Dr. Hunt said the partnership with CareSouth Carolina and CEO Ann Lewis was something 
he will always cherish. More than anything, Dr. Hunt said his practice in medicine gave 
him an opportunity to share his faith with hundreds of patients over the course of his 
career.

CareSouth Carolina Announces the Closing of Dr. Hunt’s Office in Bishopville

Leon E. Hunt, MD

Been Vaccinated?

Even if you’ve been vaccinated, 
you should continue taking 

actions to protect you and others 
until the vaccine becomes

readily available to others. 



For more than 15 years, CareSouth Carolina has served in the Chesterfield 
community and now the organization has opened a new 17,000-square foot 
state-of-the-art facility on Tuesday, January 12 illustrating its commitment to 
the community for the long-term.

The new facility, located at 204 Perry Wiley Way, more than quadruples 
CareSouth Carolina’s capacity to provide services to Chesterfield County and 
its surrounding areas. 
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“Medicine, to me, gives me an opportunity to talk 
and show people the love of Jesus,” Dr. Hunt said. 
“Over the years, people have come back and they say 
‘I remember you because we talked about the Lord.’ 
Helping people and seeing people get well. You just 
can’t put that into words.” 

As Dr. Hunt retires, he said he’s looking forward to 
spending more time with his wife and children- who 
live in the Pee Dee area- as well as fishing and golfing.
 
“More than anything, I think it’s time and I have no 
regrets about moving forward,” Dr. Hunt said. “I’m 
going to turn in the keys, walk out of here and keep 
on enjoying life.”

Thank You, Dr. Hunt,
for 18 Years of Service 

with CareSouth Carolina!
Congratulations on Your Retirement!

Leon E. Hunt, MD

This office will close February 28, 2021.
Patients are welcome to  visit our 
Bishopville Main office located at 

545 Sumter Highway for appointments. 

Following Life-Saving Effort, 
Cameron Jackson named 2020 Employee of the Year

It was just a normal day back in May of 2020 at the CareSouth Carolina Rosa Lee Gerald 
Center when a patient came to the front desk to report a man slumped over the steering 
wheel in his car. 

“The Code Help team found a man with no pulse, completely unresponsive, unable to 
be revived,” Cameron Jackson’s nomination read.

That’s when Cameron Jackson, a Certified Medical Assistant/Blended Assistant, jumped 
into action.

“Our very own Cameron Jackson said, ‘We need Narcan!’ and ran to the Society Hill 
pharmacy, returned with Narcan, which was administered by Ms. Brown and Dr. Moyd 
[two provides at the CSC office],” the nomination said. “Within minutes, the patient 

Cameron Jackson 
2020 Employee of  the Year

was brought back from the dead, talking and actually began eating food he had with him. This was an accidental drug 
overdose. Thanks to Cameron’s quick thinking, he was saved.”

Jackson’s quick thinking and action served as a life-saving measure. She was named the 2020 Employee of the Year for 
CareSouth Carolina.

“When I was told that I had won the award, I was in shock,” Jackson said. “I just did this to try and save someone’s 
life. I’m not one who enjoys being in the spotlight. To most, the patient is an addict but to his family, he is a son whose 
mother wants him alive and well. He is a father whose son doesn’t deserve to hear that his father has died.” 

Being named the Employee of the Year for 2020 will certainly be something that Jackson doesn’t forget anytime soon. 
While providing care during a pandemic, the CareSouth Carolina staff has experienced unprecedented challenges and 
obstacles. 

New Chesterfield Location is NOW OPEN

“CareSouth Carolina has been invested in the Chesterfield community for over 15 years,”CareSouth Carolina CEO 
Ann Lewis said. “This has been a very long time in the making. We have outgrown our current location and this 
new facility will definitely fix the space problem and provide much needed expanded services to the area.”

 In addition to the services provided at the current location, the new facility will provide space for additional 
primary care providers, dental services, behavioral health counseling, x-ray, lab, ultrasound, pharmacy with a 
drive thru and a community room for various health and community events.


